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from the year 2010 in the subject Politics - International Politics - Region:
South East Europe, Balkans, grade: A, University of Flensburg, language: English,
abstract: The Treaty of Moundros, which was signed on 30th of October in 1918,
formed the starting point of the end of the First World War. The defeated Central
Powers, which were consisted by Germany, Austria-Hungary, Ottoman Empire and
Bulgaria had to accept the stipulations laid down by Entete Powers consisted by
France, United Kingdom, Russia, Italy, United States and Greece, which entered the
war in 1916 under the leading of Entete-friend Eleftherios Venizelos. One of the
treaties signed after the war was the Treaty of Sevres on 10th of August in1920,
which was indisputably concerned as a victory of Greek diplomacy and Venizelos‟
policies. According to Sevres Treaty East Thrace (until the borders of
Constantinople) and the islands Imbros (Gökçeada) and Tenedos (Bozcaada) were
ceded to Greece while at the area of Smyrna Greece had the ability of
administration and the people after five years could decide- via referendum- their
union with Greece or not.
Library of Congress Catalog Library of Congress 1965
Heirs of the Greek Catastrophe Renee Hirschon 1989 The Asia Minor Catastrophe of
1921-1922 resulted in the 1.2 million Greeks of Asia Minor returning as refugees
to Greece. Yet over a half century later, these settlers still claim a separate
Asia Minor identity. This ethnographic study explores this phenomenon by looking
at Kokkinia, an urban quarter in Piraeus, and discussing the factors that
reinforce their separate sense of identity from mainland Greeks with whom they
share a common culture, language, and religion
Greece in the 1980s Richard Clogg 1983-11-17 Papers originally presented at a
conference, King's College, University of London, 1981.
Immigration and Asylum Matthew J. Gibney 2005 A comprehensive and timely
examination of the history and current status of immigrants and refugees--their
stories, the events that led to their movement, and the place of these movements
in contemporary history and politics. Immigration and Asylum: From 1900 to the
Present is an accessible and up-to-date introduction to the key concepts, terms,
personalities, and real-world issues associated with the surge of immigration from
the beginning of the 20th century to the present. It focuses on the United States,
but is also the first encyclopedic work on the subject that reflects a truly
global perspective. With contributions from the world's foremost authorities on
the subject, Immigration and Asylum offers nearly 200 entries organized around
four themes: immigration and asylum; the major migrating groups around the world;
expulsions and other forced population movements; and the politics of migration.
In addition to basic entries, the work includes in-depth essays on important
trends, events, and current conditions. There is no better resource for exploring
just how profoundly the voluntary and forced movement of asylum seekers and
refugees has transformed the world--and what that transformation means to us
today. Nearly 200 A-Z entries on immigration and asylum around the world 150+
contributors, including leading immigration scholars from around the globe such as
Nathan Glazer, Saskia Sassen, Ari Zolberg, James Hollifield, Desmond King, and
Stephen Castles A separate volume of primary source documents, including
legislation, treaties, speeches, and United Nations documents A chronology of
major movements of migrants and asylum seekers

The Salonica Theatre of Operations and the Outcome of the Great War 2005
Turkish Foreign Policy, 1919-2006 Baskın Oran 2010 Already a classic textbook in
Turkey, this book is the only comprehensive work that covers Turkish foreign
policy from the end of Ottoman rule in 1919 to the present.
The Macedonian Front, 1915-1918 Taylor & Francis Group 2022-04 The 'Macedonian
question' has been much studied in recent years as has the political history of
the period from the Balkan Wars in 1912-13 to the Treaty of Lausanne in 1923. But
for a variety of reasons, connected with the political division of Greece and the
involvement of outside powers, the events at and behind the Macedonian front have
been side-lined. The recent commemorations of the centenary of the end of the
First World War in the UK illustrate how by comparison with the enormous and
moving emphasis on the western front, Macedonia has been not wholly but largely
ignored. This volume illuminates this comparatively neglected period of Greek
history and examines the strategic and military aspects of the war in Macedonia
and the political, social, economic and cultural context of the war.
Greece Roderick Beaton 2019-03-07 We think we know ancient Greece, the
civilisation that shares the same name and gave us just about everything that
defines 'western' culture today, in the arts, sciences, social sciences and
politics. Yet, as Greece has been brought under repeated scrutiny during the
financial crises that have convulsed the country since 2010, worldwide coverage
has revealed just how poorly we grasp the modern nation. This book sets out to
understand the modern Greeks on their own terms. How did Greece come to be so
powerfully attached to the legacy of the ancients in the first place, and then
define an identity for themselves that is at once Greek and modern? This book
reveals the remarkable achievement, during the last 300 years, of building a
modern nation on, sometimes literally, the ruins of a vanished civilisation. This
is the story of the Greek nation-state but also, and perhaps more fundamentally,
of the collective identity that goes with it. It is not only a history of events
and high politics, it is also a history of culture, of the arts, of people and of
ideas.
Library of Congress Catalogs Library of Congress 1976
The Ghosts of Plaka Beach Stylianos Perrakis 2006 Sixty years after the end of
World War II Stylianos (Stelios) Perrakis, Greek-born finance professor who has
lived most of his life in Canada, went back to Greece to investigate a traumatic
event in his family's history that colored his childhood years. The circumstances
surrounding the kidnapping and murder of his maternal uncle by a Communist death
squad in May 1944, in the Argolida region of the Greek Peloponnese, were cloaked
in mystery, never discussed openly by family members. Using trial transcripts,
interviews with survivors and with people involved in his uncle's kidnapping, and
such primary materials as unpublished diaries and family correspondence, Perrakis
managed to document the full sequence of events that led up to this family
tragedy. He then widened his focus to draw out the implications of this particular
event, painting an intimate picture of a prosperous middle-class provincial world
faced with extraordinary challenges that it was unable to overcome.
Turkey and Atatürk's Legacy Paul B. Henze 1998
Greek-Turkish Exchange of Population Stavroula Chrisdoulaki 2010-10 Seminar paper
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Greeks in Turkey Dimitris Kamouzis 2020-12-30 This book provides a solid and
critical historical examination of the endorsement, development and course of
Greek nationalism among the lay/clerical leadership of the Greek Orthodox minority
of Istanbul during the last phase of the dissolution of the Ottoman Empire and the
first years of the newly established Republic of Turkey. The focus is on the
political role played by the ethnocentric communal elite, who actively championed
the Greek nationalist plan of the Megali Idea (Great Idea). Based on a comparative
investigation and synthesis of a wide array of Greek and British archival sources
the book engages with the various stages of Constantinopolitan Greek elite
nationalism in Turkey and partly in Greece, and examines its manifestations, its
level of success and its consequences on the minority during the crucial period of
1918–1930. The main argument is that the internal dynamics, the policies and the
responses of this powerful communal elite vis-à-vis other communal factions as
well as Greek irredentism and Turkish nation-building conditioned to a significant
degree the construction of specific representations and perceptions of the group’s
collective identity and determined the status of the Greeks of Istanbul as a
national minority in Turkey until nowadays. Providing a thorough analysis of elite
politics during and in the aftermath of the Greek-Turkish War and assessing the
application of the minority clauses of the Treaty of Lausanne (July 1923), the
volume is a key resource for students and academics interested in nationalism and
minorities, modern Greek history, Ottoman and Turkish history as well as for
policy makers and specialists working in the diplomatic field, the Greek and
Turkish public service, international institutions and non-governmental
organizations.
The American Historical Association's Guide to Historical Literature American
Historical Association 1995 Contains nearly 2,000 annotated citations (primarily
English language works) divided into forth-eight sections ; citations refer
chiefly to works published between 1961 and 1992.
Removing Peoples Richard Bessel 2009 The forced removal of human beings from their
homes for political, economic, 'racial', religious, or cultural reasons is a
tragic hallmark of the modern age. The development of a global economy, modern
race-thinking, world wars, popular and national sovereignty, and new technological
means have given this phenomenon a new character.
Venizelos Michael Llewellyn-Smith 2021-12-16 Eleftherios Venizelos (1864–1936) was
the outstanding Greek statesman of the first half of the twentieth century.
Michael Llewellyn-Smith traces his early years, political apprenticeship in Crete,
and energetic role in that island’s emancipation from both Ottoman rule and the
arbitrary rule of Prince George of Greece. Summoned to Athens in 1910 by a cabal
of officers, Venizelos mastered the Greek political scene, sent the military back
to barracks, and led the country through a glorious period of constitutional and
political reform, ending in a Balkan alliance waging successful war against
Ottoman rule in Europe. By 1914, Greece had doubled in territory and population,
and was about to face the challenges of European war. Tensions were rising between
the king and the prime minister, foreshadowing political schism. This book
illuminates Venizelos’ political mastery, liberalism and nationalism, and traces
his fateful friendship with David Lloyd George. A second volume will complete his
story, with the Great War, the post-war peace settlement, Greece’s Asia Minor
disaster, and Venizelos’ late years of renewed prime ministerial office, political
polarisation and exile in Paris.
Realpolitik in the Eastern Mediterranean Christos P. Ioannides 2001 In-depth study
of the events leading up to the Turkish invasion of Cyprus in the summer of 1974.
Magill's Guide to Military History: Cor-Jan John Powell 2001 "Salem Press's fivevolume 'Magill's Guide to Military History' presents a survey of the wars,
battles, peoples, groups, and civilizations that played an important role in
worldwide military history from ancient times to the twenty-first century. In
addition to comprehensive coverage of Western military history, the encyclopedia
examines the major military events, personages, and civilizations of the entire
world from the beginning of military history ..." Includes: Time Line of Wars and
Battles, Wars and Battles by Geographical Area, Military Leaders by Geographic
ionian-vision-greece-in-asia-minor-1919-22

Area, and List of Entries by Category,
The Balkan Wars André Gerolymatos 2001
Transitions from Authoritarian Rule Guillermo A. O'Donnell 1986
Greek-Turkish Relations Since 1955 Tozun Bahcheli 2021-12-13 Bahcheli analyzes the
dispute over Cyprus from its emergence in the 1950s to the coup against President
Makarios which brought Greece and Turkey to war in 1974. He considers the Cyprus
issue within the narrow context of Greek-Turkish relations, and the broad context
of international relations
Empires at War Robert Gerwarth 2014-07-03 Empires at War, 1911-1923 offers a new
perspective on the history of the Great War. It expands the story of the war both
in time and space to include the violent conflicts that preceded and followed the
First World War, from the 1911 Italian invasion of Libya to the massive violence
that followed the collapse of the Ottoman, Russian, and Austrian empires until
1923. It also presents the war as a global war of empires rather than a a European
war between nation-states. This volume tells the story of the millions of imperial
subjects called upon to defend their imperial governments' interest, the theatres
of war that lay far beyond Europe, and the wartime roles and experiences of
innumerable peoples from outside the European continent. Empires at War covers the
broad, global mobilizations that saw African solders and Chinese labourers in the
trenches of the Western Front, Indian troops in Jerusalem, and the Japanese
military occupying Chinese territory. Finally, the volume shows how the war set
the stage for the collapse not only of specific empires, but of the imperial world
order writ large.
Journal of Modern Hellenism 2003
St. Thomas Law Review 2003
Greece Giannēs Koliopoulos 2002-10-30 "...Meticulously researched...Thoroughly
documented with copious footnotes, a shronology, and extensive bibliography, this
work is recommended for academic libraries." —Library Journal Focusing on
questions that seek to illuminate vital aspects of the Greek phenomenon, this
modern history of Greece is organized around themes such as politics,
institutions, society, ideology, foreign policy, geography, and culture. Making
clear their predilection for the principles that inspired the founding fathers of
the Greek state, Koliopoulos and Veremis juxtapose these principles to
contemporary practices, and outline the resulting tensions in Greek society as it
enters the new millenium. Challenging established notions and stereotypes that
have disfigured Greek history, Greece: A Modern Sequel is meant to encourage a
fresh look at the country and its people. In the process, a portrait of a new
Greece emerges: modern, diverse, and strong.
Ionian Vision Michael Llewellyn Smith 1998 A piece of modern Greek history worthy
of Thucydides
Canadian Review of Studies in Nationalism 1980
Balkan Incelemesi Yıllığı 2005
Ionian Vision Michael Llewellyn Smith 2021-10-28 In this volume, Michael
Llewellyn-Smith sets the Greek occupation of Smyrna and the war in Anatolia
against the background of Greece's 'Great Idea' and of great power rivalries in
the Near East.
The Western Question in Greece and Turkey Arnold Toynbee 1922
Jihad Made in Germany Tilman Lüdke 2005 This study analyses German and Ottoman
efforts to promote a Muslim uprising in the Ottoman Empire and the Entente
colonies in the First World War through intelligence and propaganda operations.
Where appropriate, reference will be made to similar activities carried out by the
British. These activities ended in failure. Germany over-rated the power of PanIslam and did not succeed in producing the desired rebellions. Britain, on the
other hand, underrated Ottoman internal cohesion, and overrated the appeal of Arab
nationalism to gain the support of the Ottoman Arabs for Britain's ends.
Greek Nationalism and Diaspora Politics in America, 1940-1945 Alexandros Kosmas
Kyrou 1993
The Young Atatürk George W. Gawrych 2013-04-16 Winner of a 2014 Distinguished Book
Award from The Society of Military History and Shortlisted for the 2014 Longman2/3
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History Today Book Prize Mustafa Kemal - latterly and better known as Ataturk - is
without doubt the most famous figure in modern Turkish history. But what was his
path to power? And how did his early career as a soldier in the Ottoman army
affect his later decisions as President? The Young Ataturk tracks the lesser
covered period of Kemal's life - from the War of Independence to the founding of
the Republic. George W. Gawrych shows that it is only by understanding Kemal's
military career that one can fully comprehend how he evolved as one of the
twentieth century's most extraordinary statesmen. Gawrych also contributes to the
understanding of Kemal by presenting a systematic and critical analysis of his
military writings, orders, actions, and letters as well as his political
decisions, speeches, proclamations, and private correspondences. Soldiering helped
shape Kemal's critical reasoning, personal values and emotional intelligence. His
experiences as an officer and commander forced him to adjust theories to practices
in order to solve problems and make decisions. But Kemal was a natural political
leader and his broad intellectual interests and personal studies helped prepare
him for political leadership. Gawrych demonstrates that in the last year of the
War of Independence Kemal excelled as both Commander-in-Chief of the Armed Forces
and President of the Grand National Assembly of Turkey. Gawrych incorporates
previously-unstudied Ottoman archival documents and is the first Western scholar
to conduct extensive research on Kemal in the military archives of the Turkish
General Staff. This book is essential reading for those seeking to understand the
establishment of the Republic of Turkey and the part that Kemal played in that
process.
Constantin Carathéodory Maria Georgiadou 2013-12-01 With breathtaking detail,
Maria Georgiadou sheds light on the work and life of Constantin Carathéodory, who
until now has been ignored by historians. In her thought-provoking book,
Georgiadou maps out the mathematician’s oeuvre, life and turbulent historical
surroundings. Descending from the Greek élite of Constantinople, Carathéodory
graduated from the military school of Brussels, became engineer at the Assiout dam
in Egypt and finally dedicated a lifetime to mathematics and education. He
significantly contributed to: calculus of variations, the theory of point set
measure, the theory of functions of a real variable, pdes, and complex function
theory. An exciting and well-written biography, once started, difficult to put
down.
Greece and Great Britain During World War I King's College (University of London)
1985
American Accounts Documenting the Destruction of Smyrna by the Kemalist Turkish
Forces Constantine G. Hatzidimitriou 2005
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Olympics in Athens 1896 Michael Llewellyn Smith 2004 Published in the year that
The Olympics returned to Athens this is the illuminating story of the making of
the modern games, the multinational group of intriguing characters who re-invented
them and the first generation of new sporting heroes. 'On 5 April 1896 James B.
Connolly of the Suffolk Athletic Club, Boston, projected himself 13 m and 71 cm
through the Attic air in the newly restored Panathenaic Stadium of Athens, in the
hop, step and jump, and became the first Olympic victor for more than 1500 years.'
That opening sentence gives the flavour of a rich and often entertaining work of
history that brings together the following intriguing strands: the rise of amateur
athletics in Britain, the US, France, Germany and other western countries, each
with its own particular stamp; the enormous interest aroused by the excavation of
ancient Olympia, the site of the ancient Games; the determination of the eccentric
French aristocrat Baron Pierre de Coubertin to embody the amateur athletic ideal
in a revival of the Games; and a perception by politicians and the Greek royal
family that hosting Coubertin's Games could help to put the young Greek state on
the European map.
Salvation and Catastrophe Konstantinos Travlos 2020-10-14 The Greek-Turkish War of
1919–1923—also known as the Western Front of the Turkish War of Liberation and the
Asia Minor Campaign—was one of the key aftershocks of the First World War.
Internationally better known for its aftermath, the Compulsory Population Exchange
between Greece and Turkey, the Catastrophe of Ottoman Greeks, and the foundation
of the Republic of Turkey under Mustafa Kemal Atatürk, the war has never been
given a holistic treatment in English, despite its long shadow over the GreekTurkish relationship. The contributors in this volume address this gap by brining
to the fore, on its centenary, aspects of the onset, conduct, and aftermath of
this war. Combining insights from the study of international relations, political
science, strategic studies, military history, migration studies, and social
history the contributions tell the story of leaders and decisions, battles and
campaigns, voluntary and involuntary migration, and the human stories of suffering
and resilience. It is aspects of the story of the last gasp of the Great War in
Europe, brought to its final end with Treaty of Lausanne of 1923.
The Greek Media in World War I and Its Aftermath Georgia Eglezou 2009-02-28 The
Asia Minor Campaign remains one of the most disastrous episodes of modern Greek
history. With a comprehensive account of the Campaign, Eglezou adds a new
dimension to our understanding of the history of modern Greece, as well as the
relationship between the press and politics more generally.
Russia, the Soviet Union, and Eastern Europe Hoover Institution on War,
Revolution, and Peace 1980
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